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Facilities Committee
Recommendation to the WBCSD Board of Trustees
January 15, 2025

During the Facilities Committee meeting held Wednesday January 8, 2025 in the PRLHS library
the Demolition of Deteriorating / Unnecessary square footage was discussed as an agenda
item.

A consensus was reached in the formation of the following recommendation to the WBCSD
Board of Trustees:

The WBCSD Facilities Committee recommends to the WBCSD Board of Trustees that the
Facilities department would have approval to move forward with surplussing two portable
classrooms, one located at Priest River Junior High between the annex and the main building,
and the other located at Priest River Lamanna High School.

Both buildings are unused and in need of demolition and removal from district property.
Furthermore, the committee requests that approval be granted to the Facilities department to
begin exploring cost effective strategies to demo and remove both buildings and to solicit local

contractors for price bids.
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